
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th June 2019 

 
 
Byron Shire Council 

PO Box 217 

BYRON BAY NSW 2478 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject Development: Lot 2 DP 445771, 183 Coopers Lane West, Main Arm.  

Re: Tree Retention in Asset Protection Zone  

Ref. D18/6791. 

 

A site inspection was undertaken by this office to assess the location of the six existing 

Ironbark trees to the northwest of the proposed dual occupancy as identified in the 

attached asset protection zone plan prepared by Chris Lonergan dated 3rd June 2019 

Amendment A. 

 

The assessment found the retention of these trees will not compromise the recommended 

asset protection zone provided the surface and near surface fuels can be managed as 

required by Appendix 2 and 5 of Planning for Bushfire Protection 2006. 

 

Should you wish to discuss this matter please do not hesitate to contact me on 6687 7461. 

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Peter Thornton  

BPAD-L3 Accredited Practitioner No. 14867. 

 



Page 2 of 3 
 

ATTACHMENT



 

 
 


